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PR 100 Open House scheduled 

South Padre Island, TX, May​ 16, ​2018:​ The City of South Padre Island will host an Open House 

meeting to obtain input from the community regarding new medians, traffic light, boardwalks 

and sidewalks that will extend north.  This meeting will be held June 6, 2018 at City Hall, located 

at ​4601 Padre Blvd.​ at 4 p.m. 

The purpose of the meeting is to offer an opportunity for the public to discuss and make 

comments.  Maps, drawings, and other information about the project will be on display, 

showing location of the project and the proposed route. 

Project personnel will be on hand at the displays throughout the open house.  They will assist in 

orientation and interpretation of the drawings and other material on hand and discuss the 

possible design and environmental effects of the project.  

“The community is encouraged to attend and to examine the project in greater detail,” said 
Darla Jones, assistant city manager.  “This meeting will provide an opportunity to be involved, 
suggest priorities and strategies.”  
 
All interested community members are invited to attend this public meeting.  Written 

comments from the public regarding this project are requested and will become part of the 

project documentation.  Written comments may be submitted either in person or by mail to the 

City of South Padre Island, Attention: Carlos A. Sanchez, P.E., Public Works Director, ​4601 Padre 

Blvd., South Padre Island, Tx. 78597.​  Written comments will be accepted until June 6, 2018 by 

noon. 

Persons interested in attending the meeting who have special communication or 

accommodation needs are encouraged to contact Building Official David Travis at  

(956) 761-8104 as soon as possible, so arrangements can be made.  The meeting will be 

conducted in English and any requests for language interpreters or other special 

communication should be made at least 72 hours prior to the public meeting.  The City of South 

Padre Island will make every reasonable effort to accommodate these needs.  
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